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Dear Student 

RE: 2015 Year 11 Graduation Evening – A Celebration of your Achievements 

We have great pleasure in inviting you and up to two guests to our Year 11 

Graduation Evening scheduled for Wednesday 2nd December 15. During this evening 

we will take the opportunity to celebrate the fantastic achievements of our year 11 

students that left us in July 2015 as well as presenting you with your exam 

certificates.  

Throughout the evening we will acknowledge the dedication, commitment and 

energy that each and every one of you put in to your St Luke’s life whilst also 

recognising the outstanding efforts of many students with respect to wider college 

life. 

In addition to the awards, the evening will involve some fun memories of your life at 

St Luke’s along with some outstanding performances from both students and staff. 

We would be delighted if you and up to two guests would join us for this special 

evening of celebration. Drinks will be served from 6.15pm with the formal 

proceedings starting at 7.00pm. The evening will close at 8.30pm and we ask that 

guests wear smart attire for the event. 

Please can I ask that you email cannunziata-jones@st-lukes.devon.sch.uk to 

acknowledge your attendance at this event by Friday 13th November 2015. Please 

outline how many guests will also be attending with you. We look forward to seeing 

you at this fantastic event and hope that you will join us to help celebrate your time 

at St Luke’s. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Kealey Sherwood 

Deputy Principal 
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